
 

 
Potential Respondents, 
 
Following the issuance of the revised Announcement of Intent to Issue a Request for Qualifications 
(RFQ) on May 1, 2024, for the Upper Middle Fork Pump Station and Conveyance project, MSD has 
continued to work to refine the project scope. With the changes being contemplated to the project 
scope, MSD is choosing to delay the RFQ issuance date. 
 
The RFQ is now expected to be issued in Q1 of 2025. The Project is expected to be awarded in Q3 of 
2025. No further information will be provided at this time. A statement of interest is not necessary to 
respond to the forthcoming RFQ. 
 
MSD appreciates your continued interest in this project. Register for notifications on MSD’s web based 
portal at https://louisvillemsd.bonfirehub.com. To receive a notice when the RFQ is issued, you will 
need to register at the aforementioned website and follow all applicable instructions. 

https://louisvillemsd.bonfirehub.com/

